
IRB ANNOUNCEMENT (311013) 

Relocation of IRBM, Kedah/Perlis State Director Office 
 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia, Kedah/Perlis State Director’s Office is relocated to its 

new location effective from 31 October 2013 (Thursday) and will begin its operation on 3 

November 2013 (Sunday) at the following address: 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia 

State Director’s Office Kedah/Perlis 

Level 6 & 7, Menara BDB, 

88 Lebuhraya Darulaman, 

05100 Alor Setar, Kedah. 

General Line: 04-7334100 

Fax No.: 04-7334101 


